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Monthly Highlight

The Exotic Feline Rescue Center wants to thank everyone who attended the Saving the Big Cats
Charity Auction. A fun afternoon was had by all. All the money raised will help us continue our

mission of taking care of abused, neglected and abandoned exotic felines. The auction committee
is already planning for the Saving the Big Cats Charity Auction 2019.

Visit the EFRC Website

Events

CAMP ROAR 2018

We are excited to announce the dates for Camp
Roar 2018. June 27 and July 11 are for 8-11
year old children and July 18 is for 12-15 year
old children. This year campers will learn about
the BIG CATS through educational activities
that will include BIG CAT and endangered
species facts, a simulated rescue of BIG

http://www.exoticfelinerescuecenter.org


CATS, rescue stories of our resident felines,
and the day-to-day running of the rescue
center. During these activities campers will use
their creativity, their problem solving skills,
their leadership skills and their ability to work
together as a group. Along with some
traditional activities, new activities will be
introduced this year. Cost is $75.00 per child
and registration will open on March 1, 2018.

Camp Roar Details

Public Tour Cats

Knickers, male bobcat, came to the rescue
center via Kentucky. He is an adorable bobcat
but does not care for attention. Getting
Knickers to move into his small part is not easy
so it takes some coaxing from staff. The
keepers understand Knickers's idiosyncrasies
and can work with him as needed. Knickers is
at the end of the public tour but more than
likely you will not see him.

Field Cats

Moe, orange male tiger, arrived recently from
Topeka, Indiana. He is housed with his father
Eennie. Chuffing is one of Moe's favorite
things to do. He also loves attention from our
keepers which makes him easy to work with
when feeding and cleaning need to be done.
Moe will enjoy a long life at the EFRC.
Overnight guests will enjoy visiting with Moe.
We are sure he will greet them with a friendly
chuff.

http://www.exoticfelinerescuecenter.org/camp-.html


Merchandise

People always wonder if the rescue center is
open in the winter and the answer is YES. It is
a great time to visit and it is a wonderful time
to spend the night. Check out our 'Overnight
Experience' on our SHOP page. If you spend
the night, you will see cats not on the public
tour and you will spend time with a keeper.

Overnight Details
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